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I’m a landlord  in Jackson  County, and Lane County I urge you to oppose HB 2004-A.” Why vote in more rules and
unnecessary laws on the landlords of our state.  We need to stop this law from being a new law.  Please protect the
investors and folks that actually are committed to building safe community's and providing homes to tenants.

Matthew Olsen
Owner / Member
JM Olsen Custom Homes, LLC

Thank you

Sent from Matthew Olsen IPhone
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